
From: Robert Fojtik  
Sent: Friday, October 04, 2019 1:46 PM 
To: Steve Berlin 
Cc: Celia Meza 
Subject: Chicago Gourmet 

 
Steve, 
 
I attended the Chicago Gourmet event on September 29, 2019 at the Millennium Park.  
 
Deputy Mayor Samir Mayekar and I were both invited in our official capacity by one of the organizers of 
the event and Sister Agency, Choose Chicago. I attended in support of growing our tourism industry. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Rob Fojtik 
 
 
Robert Fojtik, Senior Advisor (he/him) 
Office of the Mayor, City of Chicago 
 


